NOTICE OF AWARD TO EXPROLINK INC.
Request for Proposal #122017
SEWER VACUUM, HYDRO-EXCAVATION, AND STREET SWEEPER
EQUIPMENT, WITH RELATED ACCESSORIES AND SUPPLIES

February 19, 2018

Exprolink, Inc.
2170 De La Province
Longueuil, Québec, Canada, J4G 1R7

Dear Mr. Hisham El Sherif:

Congratulations! You have been awarded an NJPA national contract for procurement of “Sewer Vacuum,
Hydro-Excavation, and Street Sweeper Equipment, with Related Accessories and Supplies.” Your
proposal was accepted, deemed responsive, evaluated, and recommended for award by NJPA’s
Evaluation Committee as a solution to meet our members’ needs. NJPA’s Chief Procurement Officer and
the Executive Director have approved a contract award to Exprolink, Inc., and this award will be effective
on the date stated in the Acceptance and Award document.

This award means that you are now an “NJPA Awarded Contract Vendor” and are part of a select group
of world-class vendors. We have attached the NJPA Acceptance and Award. Please check to make sure
that your organization’s authorized representative has signed this document and has provided a fully
executed copy to NJPA.



